
Date  August 24, 2011         

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

To:  Mayor & Council 
Fr:   Colleen Neil, Recreation Services Manager 

Re:  Dave Holland Lease Agreement at the Kenora Thistle Rink 
 

Recommendation: 
That Council of the City of Kenora extends the existing lease with Dave Holland 

Sports Enterprise Ltd. for an additional 12 months commencing September 30th, 
2011  

 
Background: 

In 2005 The Kenora Recreation Centre had a 240 square foot space in the arena 
that the Leisure Services Committee recommended be offered to the 

community for uses compatible to the arena operations and program delivery. 
Council approved a 3 year lease with Dave Holland Sports Enterprise Ltd for the 

purpose of offering a skate sharpening service from this space. 

In August of 2008 expressions of interest were requested from the public. Dave 
Holland was the only respondent. 

The proposed operation compliments the program delivery and is recommended 
to be extended for one year. 
 

 

Budget: 
The amount of $250.00 plus h.s.t. per month has been included in the 2011 

operating budget and will be included in the 2012 proposed operating budget. 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
Notice be given for all required by-law requirements. 

 
 

 
 


